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Math: We are learning how to find area and perimeter of objects.  We will also be examining measurement.  We are continuing to practice multiplication and division in the classroom.  Please take some time to practice these facts with your child at home as well.


Science: We are currently studying fossils.  We are preparing for our 4th grade science test.  Our next topic will be landforms.


Reading: We are continuing to read Wonder as a whole class.  Please remind your child to read for at least 15 minutes each night.


Writing: Students should be practicing their spelling words every night to prepare for their tests on Fridays.


Social Studies: We are studying Frontier Wars and Ohio becoming a state from the Northwest Territory.  We are also reviewing timelines.  Soon they will take an end of the year timeline test.


 














Mrs. Rogers' e-mail address is julie.rogers@wbbroncos.com.  Her phone extension # is 23169.


If you ever have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me!





**Please sign agendas each night, since it is a great way to stay informed with what is happening in the classroom.**











April 4: Butter Braid sale begins


April 5: STAR Reading Test


April 6: STAR Math Test


April 12: AIR Reading Part 1


April 16: AIR Reading Part 2


April 16-20: Book Fair


April 18: Butterbraid orders due


April 20: Interims Due


April 26: AIR Math Part 1


April 30: AIR Math Part 2




















Ohio AIR Testing: Please see “Upcoming Events” for the testing schedule for our homeroom.  We will be testing during the month of April.  Attendance during this time, a good night’s sleep, and eating breakfast in the morning are very important!


Testing information was also sent home on Tuesday, April 3.  Please sign and return that sheet.  Thank you!





CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!!


Our homeroom information is online through Western Brown’s website.  The direct link is: � HYPERLINK "http://www.wb.k12.oh.us/MrsRogers.aspx" �http://www.wb.k12.oh.us/MrsRogers.aspx� 


If there are any new upcoming events for the month of April, they will be placed on the website! 





April 2018





Mrs. Rogers 





SUPPLIES:





Some students are getting low on pencils and paper.  Please ask your child if they need supplies to finish the school year.  


Thank you!











CONTACT INFO.





IMPORTANT INFO.





LOOK WHAT WE’RE STUDYING





UPCOMING EVENTS








